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administered by the Corps of Engineers. It does not eliminate the need to obtain other Federal, 
state or local approvals before beginning work and any modification that includes impacts to 
potential waters may require subsequent review and authorization from this office. 
 
          If you have any questions, please contact me at  or 

. In any correspondence or inquiries, please refer to the 
File Number MVS-2023-41. The St. Louis District Regulatory Branch is committed to providing 
quality and timely service to our customers.  To improve customer service, please take a 
moment to go to our Customer Service Survey found on our web site at  
https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                  

 
                                    Project Manager 
         Regulatory Branch 




